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Dear Parent/ Guardian 

Holiday Activities and Food Scheme  

Reading Borough Council will be providing vouchers for families of students eligible to free school 

meals to sign up to free activities over the holidays.  The activity will also include a lunch. 

The activity clubs will be offered over Christmas, Easter and summer holidays but not the half 

term holidays. 

More information about the scheme is available here. 

The booking system for the scheme is with a company called Wonde.  In order for families to 

receive a code, we will need to upload the following information to the Wonde platform: 

• Parent name; 

• Parent email address; 

• Parent telephone number; 

• Name of child/(ren) eligible to free school meals. 

Due to GDPR requirements, the order for the code can only be processed if you provide us with 

consent to upload this information to the Wonde platform.  Please can I ask that you complete 

the form here to provide this consent.  Due to the late receipt of this information, please complete 

the form here by 9:00am on Thursday 20 July to ensure that they are available for the summer 

holidays.  Orders relating to any consent received after this time may only be processed for the 

Christmas holidays.  Information will only be retained by Wonde for each holiday period and will 

need to be resubmitted ahead of the following holiday.  We will only seek consent once and this 

will continue until you notify us otherwise by emailing cc-adminteam@maidenerleghtrust.org  

If you have any questions or need any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me 

via the office cc-adminteam@maidenelreghtrust.org  

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs C Swart 

Business Manager 
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